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* RE: 
Request to Accept and Appropriate the Healthy Homes Production Grant 
 
* SUMMARY: 
Through the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development’s (HUD) Office of 
Lead Hazard Control and Healthy  Homes (OLHCHH), the City of Detroit was awarded 
$2 million for the Healthy Homes Production Grant Program.  HUD is providing the 
funding to help grantees identify health and safety hazards in low-income families’ 
homes.  The grant will protect children and families with incomes at or below eighty 
percent of the area median income level. 
The City, through the Housing & Revitalization Department, has committed to providing 
$200,000 of CDBG funding across three years as matching funds to the Healthy Homes 
Production Grant Program. The CDBG funds will come from Appropriation Number 
13609, program years 2022, 2023 and 2024. 
 
 

* RECOMMENDATION: 
The Housing & Revitalization Department herby requests this Honorable Body’s 
authorization to accept and appropriate this grant by supporting the attached resolution. 
 

 
 
* DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 
Name:  WARREN T. DUNCAN  
Position: Grants Manager 
 
 

*=REQUIRED 


